
Let’s Share The Park Project 
 

The Rembrandt Community would like 
to extend an invitation to Monet 
residents to fairly share our park’s use 
and responsibilities. 
 



 The Rembrandt BOD would like to discuss 
with the Monet BOD the rash of vandalism 
and break-ins we have been experiencing 
at the Rembrandt Community Park and 
surrounding community, the measures we 
are taking to stop it such as Police 
enforcement of trespassing and our plan to 
replace the gate(s) on the fence, and our 
invitation to Monet residents to fairly share 
our park’s use and responsibilities. 























*** CONTENT WARNING *** 

The following slide contains graffiti with 
profanity, racial slurs, and strong sexual 
material. If you are offended by this or have 
children viewing this then quickly advance 
past the next page. Keep in mind this was 
found on the kids slide! 









 We would like to invite our friends in the 
Monet community to all have keys to the 
gates so they can legally use our private 
park and have a voice in its use, upgrades, 
and management. We would also like to 
offer to help our friends in the Monet 
community set-up a Neighborhood Watch 
program as we have done and to work 
together to stop the vandalism and break-
ins before it gets any worse. We have to 
make a stand and we invite the Monet 
community to join us so we can all enjoy a 
community park that is private, well 
maintained and available for use by 
families. 

 



 We have filed a document with the Police 
that states we will press charges against 
vandals, trespassers, and anyone 
damaging the fence to gain access (as the 
signs posted at each entrance clearly 
indicate) and since our Neighborhood 
Watch Program members are watching 
closely and calling the Police when 
necessary, we want to make sure our 
friends in Monet can have legal access to 
the park by issuing keys to all Monet 
residents.  



 We only ask that the Monet residents use a 
small part of their monthly HOA dues to pay 
a fair share for the maintenance, contribute 
to the replacement reserve fund, and to 
play an active role watching the park for 
vandalism, littering, and trespassing. The 
Rembrandt community would like to extend 
this invitation to make things fair and 
include the friends we have made in Monet 
community in our efforts to keep our park a 
safe and fun place for all of us to enjoy. 




